
District 11 DR Report

January AWSC Meeting

It has been a very busy two months since Fall Assembly. During this time we had our Fall
Speaker Supper fall fund raiser event on October 19. Ashley C. was our Al-Anon Speaker and
Mary Jo K. from Dubuque was our AA Speaker. It was well attended and raised approximately
$800 to be used toward future public outreach projects. On November 9th our local AA held a
Fall Mini Conference and Al-Anon participation as well. The Al-Anon speakers Bob & Donna M.
from Dubuque and an AA speaker after supper. Bob and Donna M., some of you met them at
the Fall Assembly, they did an amazing job telling their story. If I have learned anything from
being on the planning committee for these two events is Communicate, Communicate,
Communicate, and make sure you have an appointed secretary or note taker to make sure
everyone is on the same page.

We had our final business meeting in November and set our District business meetings for
2025. It does not seem possible that this will be year three for me as the DR for our District.
Time flies when you are having fun.

This will be the second year our District has created a District Calendar with all of our Business
Meetings, Assemblies , Al-Anon meetings and other important dates noted in the Calendar with
each meeting purchasing a copy at cost of $6.55 each. We will see if this is continued in future
years.

That is all I have for now.

Yours in Service

Dawn B.


